
Gateway Gossip 

Achievements this Week!Star Award 

NN- Sacha 
RB- Amelia 
RG- Fynley
1B-  Daniel

1G- Alannah 
2B- Laciee
2G- Scarlet
3B- Krystal
3G- Jenson
 4B-  Eivie

 4G- Charlie 
5B-  Alexa

5G- Patryk 
6B- Triston
6G- Safiya

Attendance Award

NN- Tobias 
RB- Craig 
RG- Bella

1B- Sienna  
1G- Oliver 

2B- Viktoria 
2G- Karol

3B- Ashton
3G- Mila 

4B- Nicola 
4G- Johnathon 

5B- Gabriel 
5G- Neon-Chase 

6B- Georgie 
6G - Mariam 

Core Award 

NN- Liliana 
RB- Miray   
RG- Zayn 
1B- Libby  
1G- Candice
2B- Maiisie 
2G- Bailey 
3B- Sienna 
3G- Renee

4B- Daisy-Mae 
4G- Holly
5B- Harry 

5G - Charlie
6B-  All of 6B

6G- James

27th November 2020

Reception hard at
work with their

science experiment.
Ask us what we did

and what happened! 

Dear parents and carers,
I hope everyone has had a great week especially Year 6 working from home. 
I hope everyone is safe and well. In school we continue to monitor any signs

and symptoms of Covid amongst the children and isolate any child with a
temperature or cough and ask for them to be collected as soon as possible.

Please help us by ensuring you maintain a distance from fellow parents when
coming around school as there have been occasions where this is not being
maintained despite some requests from staff. I would ask you to respect the

teachers who are doing their very best to ensure children’s and their own
safety. Please communicate with them preferably via telephone at the end of
the day or via dojo and not in person as this is causing people to crowd on

the playground. Please don’t forget that parking over at Seasider’s Way is the
safest place to park when dropping off and picking up. 

Seymour Road is too busy each day and it concerns  me that there will be an
accident with cars turning around and parking illegally. Please help keep our

school and children safe. The weeks are flying by and no doubt you are
thinking about Christmas in some way. School will be different this year for
children but we are planning some safe treats for them. Details will be sent
soon. If you want your child to send in a Christmas card we can only do this

with strict regard to Covid so cards will need to be brought to school by
Tuesday 15th December at the very latest. We shall then have a quarantine

box in every class, by the door and they will stay there until Friday 18th
December where they will be distributed, outdoors where possible, at home

time. Sadly this is the best I can offer under the circumstances. 
Have a wonderful weekend all and stay very safe.

Mrs Robinson



This week, each class received their own
visulaliser!

Here are Year 4 hard at work with theirs. We
aim to use them in various ways to enhance

our learning. Watch this space for more
creative ways we will be using them.

Christmas
Countdown!

December
 next week! It may

be a Covid
Christmas this year
but we intend on
celebrating in a
variety of ways
safely in school.
Keep your eyes

peeled next week
for all things festive!

GET THE LATEST 
GATEWAY GOSSIP!
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Houses at 
Gateway! This week's points 

are ... 

Curie- 230
King- 221

Earheart- 233
Newton- 254

Great effort from all involved!

This week's winner
is ... 

Newton!

Well done to Mrs Danyadi -Elliott and
all of read team!

Teamwork makes the 
dream work!

Next week you will receive a letter about our Christmas Lunch! 
Please keep an eye on the parent app for relevant information as each

child is different depending on what they already have for lunch.
Thank you.

It's a double win!
Thank you to Miss Sim & Mr
Snelling this week for all your

hard work and support.

A huge thank you from Mr Walch to
everyone who participated in our

reading challenge and sent in their
great photos!

A New addition to 
the classroom!

Staff Shoutout!

Headteacher Award!

1G - Kurtiss
For always being kind,

caring and a perfect role
model.

5G - Skye-Rose
For being a wonderful

student and always trying
her hardest.

Well done to you both!

Reading Challenge!


